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10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary

SIR ROBERT ARMSTRONG
CABINET OFFICE

Economic Summit

President Reagan replied over the
weekend to the Prime Minister's message
about next year's Economic Summit. I attach
a copy of his reply.

I am copying this minute and attachment
to Roger Bone (Foreign and Commonwealth Office)
and John Kerr (HM Treasury).

4 October 1982







10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 1 October 1982

The Prime Minister has asked me to
thank you for your letter of 28 September
enclosing a message from President Reagan
about the 1983 Summit of the Industrialised

Countries.

His Excellency The Honourable John J. Louis Jr.




A J Coles Esq

CABINET OFFICE
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With the compliments of ';"\ g

Sir Robert Armstrong KCB, CVO

Secretary of the Cabinet

70 Whitehall, London SW1A 2AS
Telephone: 01-233 8319




